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Planning for the livestream and Saturday and Sunday in-person services continues week to 

week. 

Rehearsals with cantors, soloists, instrumentalists, youth and adult handbells, and a 

rotating Chancel Choir Ensemble take place every week.  

Also, for the Livestream services: roughly once per month, on Thursday nights, Jon Lobaugh 

and I pre-record organ postludes and hymns with the singers who are there rehearsing for 

the following Sunday.   

CHRISTMAS AT TRINITY will take place on Sunday, Dec. 13 at 3pm. It will be livestreamed. 

No audience. The event will be a “Service of Lessons and Carols” featuring our Childrens, 

Youth and Adult bell choirs, strings, organ, piano, and soloist Kevin Appleby.   

A postcard advertising this and requesting donations to cover expenses will be been sent to 

Trinity members and friends.  

I played for the Confirmation Service, one funeral, and attended staff meetings. 

 

Respectfully submitted,    

    

Tim    

 


